
Date: 8/26/20

To: State Agencies and Cooperative Members

From: State Procurement Office

Re:        Lowe’s Walk-in Building Supplies

The punch out on CTR060677 is undergoing a phased rollout and, unfortunately, is not yet
available to all agencies (as was previously stated on an earlier alert).

Testing and implementation has been completed with ADOT and implementation is
underway with the Department of Corrections.

If you are interested in creating an account to use the Lowe’s punch out system, please fill
out the following form.
(https://docs.google.com/forms/d/e/1FAIpQLSfd1tmGraf5w21AAgGpXWElElqIHIqV1jfBgEhIx
Gve35fupA/viewform?usp=pp_url) This will help in processing the request with Lowe’s.

At this time standard release POs can still be created and used.

If there are any questions, please feel free to contact Joshua Knapp, State Procurement
Manager at 602-542-0433  or “joshua.knapp@azdoa.gov”.

Thank you,

Joshua Knapp
Statewide Procurement Manager
State Procurement Office - Arizona Department of Administration
602-542-0433
joshua.knapp@azdoa.gov
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